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Interim report tabled on youth justice centres 

The Victorian Parliament’s Legal and Social Issues Committee has today tabled an interim report on its inquiry 

into youth justice centres. 

The interim report advises Parliament that the Committee has referred a matter to the Victorian Ombudsman 

based on evidence presented during the inquiry. 

The matter relates to allegations of potential misconduct concerning the Department of Education and 

Training. 

The former executive principal of Parkville College raised the allegations, which relate to the Supreme Court 

challenge over housing of young offenders in the Grevillea Unit at Barwon Prison. 

The interim report is available from the Committee’s website. 

Issued: 12 December 2017 

http://parliamentofvictoria.cmail20.com/t/t-l-kuhiuuk-hrdrxhyy-r/

